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Happy New Year to all. 

The first membership meeting of 2024 was called to order on Tuesday, January 16, at 19:00.  The meeting was 

held at the Zaloga American Legion Post. 

The treasurer presented the financial report.  The tax returns for 2023 have been submitted.  Club 

membership dues for the CMP, NYSRPA and NRA have been paid.  

Recently, a few individuals from the Army’s 10th Mountain Division requested use of the range.  These 

individuals have become club members. Dates will be scheduled for their use of the range. 

The 2024 match dates have been set and posted on the clubs’ website. 

The Northeast combined schedule of matches has been posted on the Nashua Fish & Game Association 

website, including the Forbes long-range match dates.  Also included in their schedule are events for the 

following clubs:  Reading Rifle Range in MA; CCSSEPF in Keene, NH; Reade Rifle Range, Reade, PA; and, 

Scarborough Fish & Game Association, Scarborough, ME.  Dates for Bridgeville Rifle Range in Bridgeville, DE 

can be obtained through their website.  Forbes receives much participation from the Bridgeville club. 

The club will be attempting to improve the target frames to improve scoring by the electronic targets.   

New qualified members are welcome to join the club.   

The membership meeting was adjourned at 19:45. 

 


